
Appointment only 
for blood tests

To protect our patients and staff we will be 
implementing an appointment only system for 
attending for a blood test at both Royal Bournemouth 
and Christchurch hospitals. This is to avoid crowding 
in the pathology departments.

From 23 March you will be required to have an 
appointment. 

To book an appointment for a blood test please 
phone 01202 704781 Monday to Friday 10am-12pm 
and 2-4pm.

Please do not attend more than 10 minutes early for 
your appointment.

Please do not attend if you have 
a temperature of 37.8 or above 

or a new continuous cough.
Where possible please attend alone. 


